September 21, 2023

Dear Families, 

Fall is coming!  God blesses us with weather surprise every day!  Thank you for labeling your uniforms, sweatshirts and jackets.  As the weather warms up throughout the day, we are finding clothes shewn throughout the yard and hallways.  Until we hear from Barton Water, all students need to bring their own water bottles with names clearly labeled.    
There is a spike in illnesses in our school community.  The real flu, strep throat, terrible coughs and even COVID have plagued our families this week.  If your family needs a COVID test, please request some from the office, we still have some for FREE.  Policies for being at school safely include:
· Running a fever- return 24 hours after it breaks, without fever reliever
· Lice- return when nit free AND 24 hours after treatment
· Vomiting or diarrhea – return 24 hours AFTER LAST episode
· Positive Covid test – return after no symptoms; masks encouraged for 5 days
· Uncontrollable cough, sneezing and blowing your nose- stay home!
·  Masks are encouraged to slow down the transmission, both ways
School Picture Day is Friday September 22.  Mr. Whipple is moving to another school after us and should be completed by 9:00.  Please be on time.  Student must wear their school uniform (with a PATCH!).  No sweatshirts will be allowed.  All students will have their picture taken, regardless of if a photo package is purchased.  White order envelopes were sent home two weeks ago.  

Dates to remember:
· Friday Sept 29 – School Mass
· Thursday Oct 5- No PM busses
· Thursday Oct 5 – School Mass
· Friday Oct 6 – Closed for Inservice
· Monday Oct 9 – OUR SCHOOL IS IN SESSION – no busses
· Save the DATE- Wednesday Dec 6 Christmas Concert 6-7 PM

Best of luck to all our student athletes and hunters this weekend.  
S.t Sebastian and St. Hubert pray for us!

Enjoy the beautiful weekend!!!

